TREASURERS OFFICE

quebee, Mareh 14th, 1930,

Sir Arthur w. Currie, G.C., M.G.,K.C.B., LL.D.,
Principal,

McGill University,

MONTREAL, Que.

My Dear 5ir Arthur Currie:-
1 have your letter of
the 13th instant together with copy of a letter addressed

by you to the Honourable mr. Perron,

I will take the matter up
with him and see what can be done along the lines you

desire,

I am,

Yours sincerely,

i

25 ey
(G eeetceenalery

e




